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Statement 

The Tribunal is required to inquire into, and report annually on, the 
question of whether any alterations are desirable in the Ministerial salaries 
that are payable out of public money of the Commonwealth.   

The Tribunal does not determine these salaries as, under the Constitution, 
this is a matter for the Executive Government. 

Additional salaries for Ministers are expressed as a percentage of the 
parliamentary base salary.  Eligible parliamentarians receive the base 
salary plus the percentage of base salary specified for his or her 
Ministerial office(s). 

In this report, made under section 44 of the Parliamentary Business 
Resources Act 2017, the Tribunal has specified the same percentages in 
relation to the various offices as set out in its 2018 Report issued on 
31 July 2018.  

The Tribunal's determinations and reports are available on its website - 
http://www.remtribunal.gov.au/. 
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Enquiries 
Enquiries may be directed to the Tribunal’s Media Adviser on 02 6162 0021 
or through enquiry@remtribunal.gov.au. 
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